
PVS & SFT Autumn Meeting 2023 Registration
8th & 9th November – Forest of Arden, Birmingham

Please note that ALL registrations for this meeting will be made via the PVS Website,
where full instructions are available.

www.pigvetsoc.org.uk

When registering, you will be asked to select various options:-
Members Non-Members

Full conference registration – 8th & 9th November
(includes lunch, dinner, bed & breakfast)

£ 345 inc VAT £ 435 inc VAT

Day registration for Wednesday 8th November
(includes lunch and tea/coffee)

£ 205 inc VAT £ 250 inc VAT

Day registration for Thursday 9th November
(includes tea/coffee)

£ 205 inc VAT £ 250 inc VAT

Please Note: Permission for non-members and guests to attend must be obtained from the 
PVS President Lysan Eppink– president@pigvetsoc.org.uk

SFT President Richard Remmer - richard.remmer@trouwnutrition.com 

If you are attending the dinner on the Wednesday night, you will also need to select your menu options. The full 
menu will be available on the website, your choices will be:-

Starter

Tomato & Basil Soup (v)
or

Ham Hock & Pea Terrine, Piccalilli, Petit Herbs, Toasted Focaccia
or

Poached Salmon, New Potato & Green Bean Salad, Dill Oil
*******************

Main Course

Spiced Cauliflower, Lentil & Spinach Pie, Savoury Gravy
or

Pan Fried Sea Bream Fillet, Herb & Lemon Butter Sauce
or

Twice Cooked Belly of Pork, Cider & Grain Mustard Jus
All served with seasonal vegetables and potatoes

*******************
Dessert

Sticky Toffee Pudding, Salted Caramel Ice-cream
Tea and Coffee

If you have any particular dietary requirements, please contact our organising team via the email address 
conference@pigvetsoc.org.uk as soon as possible

Any questions with regards the website and registration, please email
Jemma – webmaster@pigvetsoc.org.uk

Please book as soon as possible to guarantee your place – the early bird rate lasts until 16th October 6pm BST, after 
which bookings will incur an additional £55 booking fee due to the extra administration time required. Please note 
that in the event of receiving a cancellation request prior to the early bird rate closing a 50% refund will be given. 

A refund will not be available after the early bird rate has closed.

There will be a PVS Ordinary General Meeting on the evening of Wednesday 8th November before dinner

Kindly sponsored by

Please note that these meetings are members-only, closed events. Sharing of presented material on social or other 
media should not be done without express, advanced permission of the presenter and meeting organisers.
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